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Date: Monday, March 16, 2009
Contact: Cynthia Timberlake (330) 489-3223 Office

cynthia.timberlake@cantonohio.gov

Councilman Griffin to hold community meeting about traffic cameras

CANTON, Ohio – Ward 3 Councilman James Griffin has announced that he is holding a
community meeting this Tuesday, March 17th at 7:30 p.m. to discuss the Cityʼs proposed traffic
enforcement camera system. The meeting will take place at the Westminster Community
Church, which is located at 171 Aultman Avenue N.W.

Representatives from the Office of Public Safety and the Mayor will also likely attend to answer
questions and discuss the proposal.

Who: Ward 3 Councilman James Griffin

What: Community meeting/discussion

When: March 17, 2009 – 7:30 p.m.

Where: Westminster Community Church
171 Aultman Avenue N.W.

Why: To discuss the Cityʼs proposed traffic camera enforcement system

To learn more, or to reach Councilman Griffin directly, contact Council Clerk Cynthia Timberlake
at (330) 489-3223.
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